EMPIRE TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
Public Hearing
                                   Tuesday, September 19, 2023 — 7 p.m.

Empire Township Hall, Empire, MI 49630
The Empire Township Planning Commission will be holding a public hearing to hear comments on proposed changes to the Empire Township Master Plan. The public hearing will be held during the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 7 pm. 
The Planning Commission, in the course of a full review of the Empire Township Master Plan, has developed proposed changes throughout the document, including updated maps. The draft updates can be reviewed at https://www.leelanau.gov/empiremtg.asp?MAId=228.   


To review the draft changes or to submit written comments, write Empire Township Zoning Administrator, PO Box 226, Lake Leelanau, MI 49653; call 231-360-2557; or email staff@allpermits.com. Please submit written comments by 5 pm on Friday, September 15. 
Empire Township will provide services for the hearing impaired and others with disabilities with seven days’ notice to the Zoning Administrator at the address and phone above.

Larry Krawczak, Empire Township Planning Commission Secretary
